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We are opposed to this measure. Rural Oregonians, for the most part, are low 

income and struggling financially. Our community is majority retired on fixed incomes. 

This creates more undue burden on property owners, as well as renters. Continued 

increased costs to landlords, at some point, must be passed on to tenants. Renters 

are typically the poorest among us and struggle financially to provide the bare 

necessities. Adding yet another tax would create undue hardship. In our rural 

community cost of living is high and wages and opportunities are low. Please vote no 

to proceed with this measure.  


